
Submitter: Steven Tucker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I oppose adding add taxes to Oregonians. 

I think we would be better served by looking at cutting and prioritizing projects by 

need. It seems that way too much is being spent on handicap upgrades, need to 

remove all DEI costs, look at other cost cutting solutions like removing prevailing 

wage requirements on all projects. Rather than continuing to just ask for money lets 

first look at how to reorganize and using the money we have more efficiently.  


